April 16, 2019

Dear Santa Rosa County School Board,

The Navarre High School Project Graduation Committee respectfully requests the use of
4 buses on May 25, 2019, to safely transport our students to Correy Station in Pensacola
for their Project Graduation celebration. Our graduates will depart from Navarre High
School following the graduation ceremony. Our anticipated departure time is 10:00 PM.
Buses will depart Correy Station by 5:00 AM and return between 5:30 - 6:00 AM to
Navarre High School.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Mary Moorer

Project Graduation Coordinator




